
The Mission Echo

Welcome to the latest Edition of the
Mission Echo for the 2020 Year!  Our
Facebook page is LIVE so please visit
South Carolina Conference United
Methodist Women and like, share and
post on our page.   We hope you are
enjoying the journey as we integrate new
technology.  Feel free to email me if you
have any questions at
Lovequick27@gmail.com. Grab a cup of
coffee and enjoy the March edition of
The Mission Echo!
 
Kimberly Love Quick, 
Communications Chair
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Vice President Report



Happy 2020 All!!  Congratulations!! 2019 was a very good year!! Because you made a pledge and paid it, we
were able to make our Conference pledge!! Thank you one and all.  It’s a new year and I pray each of you will
be able to increase your pledge.  I am excited and looking forward to working with you all to make SCCUMW
the best in the U.S.  S.C. United Methodist Women are the greatest!!   Just a reminder to District Treasurer,
your first quarter remittances are due to me no later than March 15, 2020.

 
Ruby Hannah

 
SCCUMW Treasurer

 

 

Treasurer's Report 



Greeting Ladies,
I thank God for bringing us to a brand new year! There is a lot of work to be done but by the help of
the Lord we will make it. I thank the Committee on Nominations for another two years.We have
reached some milestones in our journey in being in Mission -out and helping others- but the struggle
continues. With continued support and prayers a change will happen.This year is a new beginning
and I would like to thank the 12 Districts that supports our four mission project with  gifts cards.
Words  can’t express the gratitude and the love that was shown in celebration of our 150 years!
 
This year the E&I Committee have another project that we need your support. We are planning  a
huge yard sale in the Columbia at Grace United Methodist Church in the fall.  We will be asking for
donations so please stay tuned for details. Also, please continue to support our four mission projects
with your prayers. Lastly, just a little reminder, for  Wallace Family Life Center Special Emphasis
Month,  please give $5.00 per member.  Keep the gifts cards and stamps coming. God blessings
upon you all for the the work that you’re doing by being, helping,leading and caring for His people.
 
Again thanks for a wonderful year I know we will have in the service of giving.
Blessings and Peace,
 
Eunice Y. White,SCCUMW E&I Coordinator
 

Special Emphasis Months
 

F E B R U A R Y  -   W A L L A C E  F A M I L Y  L I F E  C E N T E R

A P R I L  -  C O L U M B I A  B E T H L E H E M  C O M M U N I T Y  C E N T E R

S E P T E M B E R  -  K I L L I N G S W O R T H

N O V E M B E R  -  B E T H L E H E M  C E N T E R  S P A R T A N B U R G

E&I Coordinator
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Mary Cabaniss





2020 Executive Committee





R E V E R E N D  S C H R E N D R I A  R O B I N S O N

“There are times in life when we seek new opportunities and then there are times when God chooses us for
an opportunity. I’m honored to have been chosen to serve Killingsworth and look forward to strengthening
existing relationships and establishing new ones!”

For more information’s about Killingsworth, please visit http://killingsworth-home.com or LIKE their

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/killingsworth.home/ 





Legislative Advocacy Day
PHOTOS  BY  JESS ICA  BROD IE



























Leadership Development
2020

 

P I C T U R E S  F R O M  U M W


